
PROJECT OVERVIEW
In November 2022, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) began a landscape relocation project at 
SR 25/US 27/Okeechobee Road and SR 826/Palmetto Expressway Interchange, in Miami-Dade County.  This project is 
anticipated for completion in Summer of 2024 and the current cost is $557,817.

LANE CLOSURE INFORMATION
Travel lanes may be closed only during nonpeak hours and on nonevent days. Nonpeak hours are:

• 9:30 p.m. to 5 a.m., Sunday through Thursday nights
• 11 p.m. to 7 a.m., Friday and Saturday nights

Please note, there are adjacent projects underway with additional lane closures that may affect the traffic flow and cause 
delays in this area. Lane closures information will be posted weekly on the Department’s website, www.fdotmiamidade.
com/okeechobee. 

SAFETY TIPS
For your safety and the safety of others, please use caution when driving, walking or biking around any construction zone. 

• Allow extra time to reach your destination
• Obey all posted signs and speed limits

LANDSCAPE RELOCATION

• Relocating 388 trees along the
SR 826/Palmetto Expressway
Interchange ramps in
preparation of the upcoming SR
25/US 27/Okeechobee Road
reconstruction project

WORK TO BE PERFORMED:

FACT SHEET
State Road (SR) 25/US 27/Okeechobee Road at 
SR 826/Palmetto Expressway Interchange
FIN# 436565-3-52-01

Affected Municipalities:
• Miami-Dade County
• City of Hialeah
• City of Hialeah Gardens
• Town of Medley

For more information, please contact Senior Community Outreach Specialist 
Maria Alzate at (305) 560-8218 or maria.alzate@dot.state.fl.us. You may also 
contact,  Project Administrator, Galina Belash at (305) 986-9939. 

For project updates, visit our website: www.southflroads.com/okeechobee
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